
Parent Voice Survey 2017 

 
Thank you to all of you who completed our Parent Voice Survey, online during February this year. 
There were 209 responses.  Below is a summary of what the survey told us and what actions we shall 
be taking: 

Survey Strongly agree /Agree 
1. My child is happy at this school 

 
95% 

2. My child feels safe at this school  
 

97% 

3. My child makes good progress at this school  
 

98% 

4. My child is well looked after at this school  
 

97% 

5. My child is taught well at this school  
 

97% 

6. My child receives appropriate homework for their age 
 

71% 

7. This school makes sure its pupils are well behaved  
 

93% 

8. This school deals effectively with bullying 
 

93% 

9. This school is well led and managed  
 

91% 

10. This school responds well to concerns that I raise  
 

95% 

11. I receive valuable information from the school about 
my child’s progress  

86% 

12. I would recommend this school to another parent  
 

96% 

The above results show a very positive response once again – thank you.  

There’s been a large increase in question 11 since last year (+10%), which I believe is due to staff and 
parents having a greater knowledge and understanding of the Government’s new assessment 
procedures. 

Homework results continue to fluctuate year on year, despite the school seeking the views of all 
stakeholders last year and adapting our policy accordingly. I feel this is an area that is always going 
to be positive for some and not for others. 

There were some incredibly positive comments from parents again – thank you. A selection of these 
can be found on our website. 

We also asked you what you thought we still needed to improve.  These comments have been looked 
at and prioritised and we shall look at these through our Parent Forum. 

I have arranged for our 1st Parent Forum to be held in school at 6.30pm on Monday 22nd May with a 
focus on parking.  Local residents have been asked for their views and solutions about parking and I 
shall share these with you at the forum.  Residents will not be in attendance at the meeting.  I would 
really appreciate your support in trying to find some solutions to this ongoing problem. 

Regards 

 

Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 


